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JPR Services (Welwyn) Ltd will constantly endeavour to keep its IT systems up to date, 
utilising the latest software and hardware to allow a smooth and secure running of the 
business, avoiding data manipulation, unauthorised access, malicious activities and other 
cyber threats. 
 
JPR Services (Welwyn) Ltd will continually invest in upgrading its IT systems and are 
currently investing in bespoke software to improve the quotation, sales, purchasing and 
accounting workflow. 
 
JPR Services (Welwyn) Ltd will invest in the appropriate hardware to ensure employees 
have the correct hardware and software to carry out their roles efficiently. 
 
All systems and hardware are under ongoing review and will be upgraded whenever deemed 
necessary or appropriate. 


